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Chichester Antiques, Vintage & Decorative Arts street market returns to city centre

An exciting market that features a wealth of vintage goods and upcycled items will be returning to Chichester city centre this summer.
 
Following its successful debut in spring this year, the ‘Chichester Antiques, Vintage & Decorative Arts’ street market is making a welcome return. The market will take place in North Street and East Street from 10am until 4pm on Sunday 11 August and is the second of three visits in 2024.
 
The market promises a huge array of items, including clothing accessories; textiles and mid-century furniture. Visitors will also be able to browse and purchase a range of traditional homeware; kitchenalia; gardenalia; photographs; retro art and prints; vinyl records; jewellery; vintage and retro; quirky unusual finds, and much more!
 
Councillor Jess Brown-Fuller, Cabinet Member for Culture and Events at Chichester District Council, says: “We’re delighted to be working with the market organiser again to bring the Chichester Antiques, Vintage & Decorative Arts street market back to the city. The first event was a great success, and we hope to see even more people enjoying this vibrant and eclectic market! 
 
Market organiser, Jackie Edwards of ACVR Events, says: "The market is the ultimate in sustainability, as the majority of items are re-purposed and saved from landfill. Our expertise is in arranging speciality markets in historic market towns and cities in the south. We have a range of established dealers and enthusiasts who trade with us and who want to share their passion for all things quality and vintage. And of course we love coming to wonderful Chichester.
 
"In addition, we’d like to hear from anyone who may have a start-up business or who is an entrepreneur and would be interested in having a presence at the market. We welcome any creatives who fit the remit of a distinctive retro feel — please get in touch by emailing: jackieedwardsmarketing@gmail.com."
 
Jess adds: “As part of our Events Strategy, we want to attract people to visit our beautiful district and see what it is has to offer. In particular, people have told us that they want to see more diverse and quality markets — this latest offering ticks all of the boxes.”
 
People can find further details by going to www.acvrevents.co.uk.
 
 
ENDS
 
 
For further information, please contact Jack Innes, Assistant Communications Officer by emailing jinnes@chichester.gov.uk or phoning 01243 521298 
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